
Dear Willow class,  

 

Hello Willow class, I hope you and your families are all well. 

I have had a lovely time working with the reception children 

over the past couple of weeks but having you back in class has 

been amazing! 

Seeing your smiling faces has been great and I know you have 

enjoyed seeing and playing with your friends. 

I know it was a little strange at first but you all have used to the 

new routines quickly. 

I have created another two-week home learning pack. I hope 

you enjoy it. I know some of you will be doing a few of the days 

learning set in school and the rest at home. It involves you 

undertaking some practical science experiments so I hope you 

enjoy them! There is also a maths activity that requires you to 

go outside. 

Stay safe and keep up the hard work at home. 

Mr Loczy 


